[bookmark: _GoBack]The boy’s varsity basketball team would like to request permission to travel to Pineville, KY on December 27th to participate in a basketball tournament on December 28th-30th. We will return after out last game on the 30th. 
The team will be staying overnight in a hotel in Middlesboro, KY. Rooms have not yet been booked due to the pending contract and approval of the overnight trip. 
Chaperones will be the boys’ basketball coaches Vance Sullivan, Chance Sullivan, Brad Stephenson, Dan Sullivan and Aaron Jones the middle school athletic director who assists with high school stats. 

